
Product Recall Notice 

July 25, 2022  

Dear Valued Customer: This is to inform you of a product recall involving:  

Organic Traditions, Dark Chocolate Covered Almonds 227g - LOT: L220111065  

AND 

Organic Traditions, Dark Chocolate Covered Hazelnuts with Chili 227g - LOT: L211122198

Please note that there have been no reported illnesses associated with the consumption of these 

products.  

The above-mentioned LOTs were recently tested for allergens and tested positive for trace levels of 

whey protein and milk protein (Chocolate Covered Almonds) and hazelnut protein, whey protein and 

milk protein (Chocolate Covered Hazelnuts). This recall is triggered due to the fact that the allergens 

found present were not marked on the packaging.  

We are requesting that you immediately examine your inventory and quarantine the recalled product. 

Your assistance is appreciated and necessary.  

Please complete and return the enclosed response form by email, as soon as possible. If you 

have any questions, please contact your sales representative.  

This recall is being made in accordance with the knowledge of the Canadian Food Inspection 

Agency. Thank You  

Jerry Zeifman (President/CEO) 




